) NATIONAL COMMISSION FOR HUMAN RIGHTS
.3* ., Agha Khan Road, Islamabad
| Ph:051-9216937, Fax:051-9216772

No. 181/F&A/202]1-22 Islamabad the 4" January, 2022

The Auditor General of Pakistan,
Constitution Avenue,
Islamabad.

Subject: SPECIAL AUDIT OF THE NATIONAL COMMISSION FOR HUMAN
RIGHTS, ISLAMABAD FOR THE PERIOD 2018-19.

The National Commission for Human Rights has been established as a body
corporate under Act No. XVI of 2012 published vide National Assembly Secretariat
No.F.22(33)/2008-Legis dated June 05, 2012 (copy attached). According to Section 26 of the
aforesaid Act, Accounts of the Commission are to be audited by the Auditor General of Pakistan.
The Ist Commission constituted in the year 2015, completed its Term in 2019. Ministry of
Human Rights has advised that Special Audit of the Accounts for the Term of outgoing
Commission i.e upto June 2019 may be got carried out. In this regard it is intimated that special
audit for the period upto 2017-18 has already been conducted by the Directorate General Audit,

Federal Government Islamabad.
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2. The above in view, it is requested that special audit of this Commission on the

basis of above referred White Paper may be got carried out at your earljest.
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